
Naukati March Board Report

The conclusion of Archery State competition has proven to be fun and successful. 
Naukati has three students that have placed in the top 5 of their division and will be 
traveling to compete in Nationals in Utah. Congratulations to Violet Anania, Quinton 
Quigley and newest elementary archer, Tabitha Gore. Kayden Jones also did well to 

merit an invite. Shoot straight Naukati Archery!
(not pictured due to travel are Tia & Megan Christopherson: AK Trails)

Elementary Basketball practice has started, and the players are already looking sharp. 
They are showing off their skills and quickly gaining more. They are excited to have 
several games in many communities. Thank you to Amanda Blankenship for organizing 
all of this for the students.

March includes the celebration of Dr. Seuss Day and watching the Iditarod Race as we 
read as much as we can before the last racer finishes. We are looking forward to the 

upcoming NYO mini-meet and Wednesday’s Esports Games.

It is with a heavy heart that Laura Anania will be moving on to new adventures next 
year. She has enjoyed teaching and growing alongside the students and families in 
Naukati. “It is a hard goodbye after ten years in this district, but I hope to still build 

connections over the summer. I wish all the students the best of luck in all their 
adventures.”

Naukati students and staff want to remind you of Daylight Savings Time happens this 
Sunday. “Spring forward” that clock by an hour.


